
From:                                         David Tamas 
Sent:                                           12 February 2017 11:46
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     2040 Housing Plan
 
 
Hy Everyone .., First of All we have to salute the very smart and gracefull ideea that this goverment had in
order to help the young familys to buy an new house .  Wee are an romanian family living in Carlow from
the past 6 years and we are realy interested in aplly for the 2040 Housing plan .   Regards     David Tamas     

       mob    landline  


